Town of Bergen Planning Board

Minutes of August 30, 2018

Bergen Town Hall
Present: Chairman Fink, Lou Romano, Mark Gerhardy, Kathi McLaughlin and Andrew Fink

Not Present: Dominick Camelio, Cindy Anderson, Alt., and Dave Mason, ZEO

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Fink at 7:00 p.m. A motion to approve the July 2018 minutes was made by Andrew Fink, seconded by Kathi McLaughlin, voted and carried. 
Hank Parker Site Plan Review (continued). The site plan for Hank Parker was given to the Town Engineer for review. Their notes were submitted to the Planning Board for review. Chairman Fink read them off to the board. A few points were discussed in further detail and will be brought up at the next meeting when representatives from Hank Parker are present. Such points include:
( The driveway distance to the intersection. It is not the required 150 feet and may require a variance.

( Fire hydrants should be shown on the plan and reviewed by the Fire Marshall.

A motion to table the approval of the site plan was made by Lou Romano, seconded by MarkGerhardy, voted and carried. 
No further business was discussed. 

A motion to adjourn was made by Andrew Fink, seconded by MarkGerhardy, voted and carried. The meeting ended at 7:43 pm.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Laura Smith, secretary

Cc: Michele Smith, Town Clerk

Ernie Haywood, Town Supervisor

